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May 7, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA U.S. MAIL and ELECTRONIC MAIL  
  
 
Interested and Adjacent Neighbors 
 
                Re:    Proposed HCA Project – 10054 Sliding Hill Road 
              7787-86-4095 (in part), 7787-76-4465 (in part), 7787-86-1578, and 7787-86-9633 
 
Dear Interested or Adjacent Neighbor: 
 
 We have scheduled a third community meeting to share updates regarding the above-
referenced project.  The third community meeting will take place on May 21, 2024, at 6:00 pm at the 
Chickahominy Middle School Cafeteria located at 9450 Atlee Station Road, Mechanicsville, Virginia 
23116. 
 
 Attached is a vicinity map as well as a summary of the updated project.  The most recent 
plans and other information can be viewed at www.rvazoning.com.  Please go to “Find Your Case” 
and click on “HCA-Hanover”.   Please note we are continuing to work on elevations and layouts for 
each of the various phases and will post those, as they become available, on the www.rvazoning.com 
website.  We will present everything at the community meeting on the 21st.   
 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
acondlin@rothjackson.com or (804) 977-3373.  Otherwise, I look forward to seeing you at the 
rescheduled community meeting on May 21st.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
      Andrew M. Condlin 
  
 
Enclosure 
  

Andrew M. Condlin 
Richmond Office 

(804) 977-3373 (direct) 
acondlin@rothjackson.com 
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